
 

 

GREGG TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

JANUARY 15, 2025 

 

Dan King called the meeting to order with the following in attendance: Ryan Runkle, 

Gary Umstead, Tom Snoddy and AJ Masser, Members; and Jodi Willow, Secretary. 

 

Motion by Tom Snoddy, second by Gary Umstead to keep officers the same as 2024. 

Unanimous. 

 

The secretary read the minutes from the December 18, 2024 meeting.  It was noted that 

in the minutes Tom Snoddy and Tom MacDonald will need to be differentiated by a last 

initial.  The minutes were approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report- The balance as of 12-31-24 remains $297.49. 

 

The commission requested an updated GIS map of Great Stream Commons with 

updated parcels and when plans were approved. 

 

The commission also discussed what a LERTA was in reference to the supervisors 

minutes. 

 

Motion by Ryan Runkle, second by AJ  Masser to adjourn at 7:43pm. Unanimous. 


